
 

 

December 12, 2018 

The following is a statement from Chief Sylvie Hauth regarding the OIPRD Systemic Review Report: 

We acknowledge that there are systemic barriers in policing that must be addressed.  This is a very 

extensive report and we will need time to study and consider all of the specific recommendations. 

With help from this report, the service continues to work towards bias-free policing. 

In the coming days, we will examine these recommendations.  It is our hope that they will be of great 

value as we continue to build trust with the Indigenous community. 

-- Chief Sylvie Hauth, Thunder Bay Police Service  

 


